
From: Andriy Martynyuk   
Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2023 2:57 PM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org> 
Subject: Re: Communication PRE/ACCC/C/2022/191 (Ukraine) - Committee's consideration of 
preliminary admissibility 

 

Dear Ms. Marshall, 

 

NGO Ecoclub kindly requests the Committee to proceed with the open session on preliminary 
admissibility at its upcoming seventy-eighth meeting on March 21-24, 2023.    

Kind regards, 

Andriy Martynyuk 
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